
Villingen-Schwenningen, 06.03.2020 

ELLER foodPackaging GmbH 
Peter-Henlein-Straße 10 
78056 Villingen-Schwenningen 

Coronavirus statement  
this communication concerns the spread of Coronavirus since the general awareness is underpinned by its frequently 
updated reports. Therefore, we want to inform you on how we are preparing and executing risk minimization actions to 
ensure trouble-free deliveries. 

ELLER foodPackaging GmbH is an established producer of food packaging. For many years we are holding the “AA” class 
“BRC” certificate. You can be ensured, that the hygiene conditions at our location are at high level independently to the 
current situation. Still, we are aware of our social responsibility and did establish an additional action plan to prevent any 
interruptions that could lead to delivery limitations. Regarding our territories, we are engaged in monitoring the evolution 
of the infection spread and we are adopting all the necessary procedures to avoid it. 

We have appointed an internal Corona crisis management team. This way we will be able to react on the quick changing 
situation without any delays. Additionally, this team is your single point of contact in case you have any questions or 
concerns due to the Coronavirus:  

Assurance of supply chain and availability of goods: 

- We have set up a contingency plan including a risk analysis for our production that you can request  
by our crisis management team if needed. 

- We have claimed contingency plans by our raw material suppliers including their risk assessment. 
- We have stocked up on additional raw materials. 
- By the time we created this statement none of our suppliers is stated in an official corona-risk area. 
- Despite all precautions we are taking to ensure our supply chain and availability of goods we  

would recommend, you stock up on Eller foodPackaging products to minimize the danger of delivery bottle necks. 

Additional hygiene measures: 

- The observance of our BRC certificate with classification “AA” will be ensured internally throughout additional, 
unannounced inspections. 

- Forwarded BRC hygiene instructions for all employees. 
- It is prohibited to enter our corporate building without hand disinfection as well as shaking hands. 
- Additional opportunities for hand disinfection are provided throughout our location. 
- All our employees are being updated and trained by our company’s doctor on a regular basis. 
- Our cleaning team has been instructed for additional hygiene measures. 
- Travel activities and company visits are reduced. 

 
Given the above, ELLER foodPackaging GmbH is open and running at its full capacity in order to guarantee the best service 
and product to our customers. World Health Organization has declared that people who receive goods are not at risk of 
contracting the Coronavirus, because it is unable to survive on surfaces for a long period. 
 

 

Your contact person of our  
Corona crisis management team: 
 
Lisa Franck 
Phone: +49 7720 81993 -12 
Email: lisa.franck@eller-foodpackaging.de 

 

 
 

 

Björn Eller      Lisa Franck 
CEO ELLER foodPackaging     Quality Manager 


